
From: LPAE-DEVON (TORBAY AND SOUTH DEVON NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
<tsdft.lpae-devon@nhs.net>

Sent: 21 October 2024 10:37
To: SW-Neighbourhood Planning
Cc: LPAE-DEVON (TORBAY AND SOUTH DEVON NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)
Subject: RE: Regulation 16 Consultation for Tavistock Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Team, 
 
Thank you for inviting us to comment on the Tavistock Neighbourhood Plan. After consulting with other 
colleagues, we are happy with the content relating to health that is containing within the Tavistock 
Neighbourhood Plan and have no further comments we wish to add. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hannah 
 

 
Hannah O’Neill | Commercial Support Manager  
Working on behalf of NHS Devon ICB 
 


